April 12, 2005

NASBA Candidate Care

In an effort to improve response time to candidate concerns and enhance
communication to the State Boards, NASBA has recently expanded the Candidate
Care Department. Any Nebraska CPA Exam candidate should feel free to contact
Candidate Care if they experience any concerns, problems, or issues with any part
of the exam process.

Contacts:

candidatecare@nasba.org This e-mail address may be given to any candidates who
express concerns about the test center environment, the test center staff, technical
and/or software problems, the application process and score review.




